
 

 
 

Year 3 Newsletter 
  

Hello and welcome to the first 
edition of the Year 3 newsletter. 
We are really pleased to be back 
together with lots of new learning 
ahead of us.  

This week we have been getting 
used to school routines, 
expectations of KS2 and getting to 
know each other. 

Homework 

The main focus for homework this 
year continues to be reading at 
home. Reading books will be given 
out on a Monday and need to be 
back in school on Friday. Please 
hear your child read at least 3 
times a week and make sure you 
record it in their reading records. 

Every Friday your child will be 
tested on a group of spellings. 
These can be found at the back of 
their reading records. 

Remember to play TT Rockstars to 
learn your times tables thoroughly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Curriculum for the Autumn 
Term 
Our topic themes this term are: Mighty 
Metals, followed by Gods and 
Goddesses  
 
Maths - Place Value, Addition, 
Subtraction, Multiplication and Division 
 
English – Writing for a range of genres 
both fiction and non- fiction. 
 
Science – Forces and Magnets 
 
History – Ancient Greece 
 
Geography – Map Skills 
 
P.E. – Team Games 
 
Design Technology - Car Model and 
Model Making 
 
Art – Foil Embossing  
 
Computing - Excel 
 
R.E. - Hinduism  
 
Spanish - broadening of vocabulary 
 
Email addresses: 
t.o’brien@newtonleysprimary.org 
h.morrison@newtonleysprimary.org 
a.hanham@newtonleysprimary.org 
k.stubbs@newtonlesysprimary.org 
 

Days to remember: 
Monday: Reading books to come home 
Tuesday – PE 
Wednesday – PE 
Friday – Spellings tested. Reading 
books and reading records to be back 
in schools 



Fancy a Challenge? 
Have a look at these Mighty Metal challenges. 

 
 


